
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                 

                       
 
  

Coulsdon Church of England Primary School  
Bradmore Green 

Old Coulsdon 
Surrey. CR5 1ED 

 

Telephone: 01737-554789 
email: office@ccofe.uk 

Head Teacher: Mrs Annie Mitchell B.Ed Cert. Ed  

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,        13th May 2022 
  
As you are probably aware, we recently welcomed two applicants for the role of headteacher to 
the school for a two-day assessment, where they met with children, staff and governors.  
 
At the end of the two days, we asked one of the applicants to become our headteacher.  
Unfortunately, after long consideration, they were unable to accept.  
  
Obviously, this is a great disappointment to all of us, and it means that the governing body will 
need to appoint an interim headteacher for the start of the next school year. We will have the 
support of both the local authority and Southwark Diocese Board of Education in identifying a 
suitable candidate.  
 
I will, of course, let you know as soon as possible about the arrangements for next school year.  In 
the meantime, I can only thank you again for your patience.  
 

Yours faithfully  

 Melvyn Allen  

 Chair of Governors  
 


